
July 2021 GHS Band Boosters Meeting  

The meeting was called to order by Richard Turner at 6:30 pm.  It was approved by Regina Turner and 

seconded by Erica Thompson Russell.  This is the mandatory parent meeting for the band and no Zoom 

meeting was set up.   

Introduction of the Board: 

President, Richard Turner – 10 years with the band and 3 year as the President 

Vice President, Rick Van Rijn  - 4 years with the band and 3 years as the Vice President. Rick also takes 

care of our website, www.gibbseagleband.com.  

Treasurer, Brandi Gray – 7 years with band and 3 years as the Treasurer 

Secretary, Melissa Phillips – 3 years with the band and 2 years as the Secretary.   

Introduction of Mr. Milligan: 

Mr. Milligan introduced himself to all the parents.   He has been teaching over 24 years.  Mr. Milligan 

discussed the progress of the performance.  He is requesting that all parents be available to help out.  

Our program this year is Love across Time.   Practices will be still be held on Mondays and Thursday 4 to 

7pm.  

The informational packets were handed out to all the parents.  The welcome letter, the concession 

stand volunteers, show shirt order form, the Kroger and Amazon donations, Coke Order form, the media 

release and the medical form.  Treasurer Report: 

The report was presented by Brandi Gray.  Brandi discussed the transport costs and donations.  At this 

time, we will be needing new uniforms, and new or used ATV.  The boosters will be paying to have the 

uniforms dry cleaned.  Regina Turner made a motion to accept the report.  The motion was approved by 

Robbie Gass and seconded by Erica Thompson Russell. 

Volunteer Coordinator: 

The position of the volunteer coordinator was put into the charter 6 years and when Regina Turner left 

the boosters, the position would be dissolved.  The responsibility will then fall to the Vice President.  She 

is requesting that parents that come in and put 100%.  The reason for all the fund raisers is to keep the 

band fees at the lowest in the county.  We need every parent to work one home game.   

Concession Stand: 

Erica Thompson Russell will be over the concession stand.  She explained the different positions at the 

concession stand.   

Current Fund Raiser 

http://www.gibbseagleband.com/


Our Coke fund raiser has started and will end August 11th.  All order forms and monies are due no later 

than August 11th.   

 

New Business: 

Rick knows someone to repair the leaking at the top.  The amount for the repairs will be $1250.00.  A 

motion was made by Rick to approve the $1250 to repair the trailer.  Dennis Chambers approved the 

motion and Regina Turner seconded the motion.  All voted and approved the motion.   

The next meeting will be held on Monday, August 9th at 6:30pm in the band room.   

 

The meeting was called to an end by Richard Turner and approved by Melissa Phillips.  

 

 

 


